
Good morning, today is Wednesday, November 1st  
 

BHIP(Bullying, Harassment, Intimidation & Prevention) will be meeting tomorrow 
during grade level lunches.  Please feel free to bring your lunch to the meetings! Sixth 
grade will meet in Mrs. Lawson’s room (room 305), seventh grade will meet in Ms. 
Birse’s room (room 219), and eighth grade will meet in Ms. Westlin’s room (room B-
122).  All are welcome to join! 
 

6th graders – your lesson on time management is this Friday.  Are you still filling in your 
time log? 
 
There is an after school dance for 6th grade today.  After school, please leave your things 
in the 300 hallway. If you do not have a locker in that hallway, you may line up your 
backpack along the wall opposite the lockers. The hallway will be locked during the 
dance to protect your items.  Then, please exit the school and line up outside the door 
that leads the B-building.  We will let you into the dance after everyone is lined up.   
 
Thanks to everyone who submitted an entry for the yearbook cover contest.  The votes 
have been cast, the ballots have been tallied, and now we are pleased to announce the 
winner of this year’s yearbook cover contest.  Teachers, please show your class the 
winning cover!  The runners-up will be featured throughout the yearbook. 
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 


